[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Henry Butt 
Sent: 16 October 2018 22:20
To: Bob Neville
Subject: Ref Applicaton 18/01501/F - Objection
 
Dear Bob,
 
I am writing to object to planning application 18/01501/F relating to the change of use of the property known as The Pheasant Plucker's Inn, Burdrop, Banbury, OX15 5RQ from A4 to C3.
 
This planning application appears to be yet another attempt by the applicant to de-license the former Bishop's Blaize public house, however there has been no change to the fact that the public house remains a viable business if it was actually run as a public house.
 
I also note that the application implies the public house is or has recently been for sale. As a resident of the Sibford area I have not seen any marketing material or signage to indicate this and an online search reveals no current listings for the property. This leads me to believe this statement is untruthful.
 
Please refuse this application.
 
Kind Regards,
 
Henry Butt
College Barn Farm,
Sibford Gower,
Banbury,
Oxfordshire,
OX15 5RY 
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